The Court School Newsletter



Tachwedd / November 2023

Important dates:

End of Autumn Term - 22/12/23 Pupils back - 9/01/24

Parents and Carers coffee morning - 12/12/23

DOSBARTH GWDIHW





Dosbarth Gwdihw continue to impress their staff. They are working hard and doing lots of learning through play. As part of our school focus on humanities they enjoyed a nature walk to Fforest Fawr. Daliwch ati Dosbarth Gwdhiw.

D

DOSBARTH CADNO

All the pupils in Dosbarth Cadno have had some really lovely days in the last month. They have been working hard learning all about "Their World". They have studied maps and flags and even went on a walk around the local reservoir.



DOSBARTH DRAENOG





Dosbarth Draenog have been really busy over the last month. They have been enjoying lots of wellbeing sessions and many of them have enjoyed painting their nails and staffs' nails. They finished the month with an epic Mario Kart Grand Prix.

Important Information

School Day 9:10am to 3:10pm

www.thecourtschool.co.uk Twitter/X: @courtschool

029 20752713

Attendance

Please contact Mrs
Gudgeon in the school
office to let us know if
your child will not be
attending school that
day.

Safeguarding

Our designated safeguarding
officers are:
Rhian Hartwell
Ross Fitzpatrick
Caroline Joy
Jamyn Beesley

Please contact them if you have any concerns relating to child protection or safeguarding.

Core Values

Our core values underpin everything we do here at The Court School.

- Keep everyone safe
- Communicate effectively
- Stay positive
- Be flexible
- Respect our differences
- Maintain high expectations

Siarter laith



Here at The Court School we are really proud of our Welshness and are trying hard to create a strong Welsh ethos at the school. Everybody has been taking part in competitions to name their class dragons and to design a tote bag with a depiction of what it means to be Welsh.

Seren and Sbarc (above)
have been welcomed to the
school and are likely to start
featuring in photos and
going on trips with the pupils
to promote Welsh culture
and the language.





DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN





Dosbarth Pry Copyn continue to impress us with their hard work.

They have been working on creating a recipe for the perfect friend. They all agreed that kindness and a listening ear were two of the most important ingredients. All the pupils in Pry Copyn are now experts on the Zones of Regulation and this is helping them name and recognise their own emotions.

DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH

What a month for Robin
Goch! They have been
learning all about the
countries of the world, where
they are and their flags.
Some of the pupils have
enjoyed taking Emily (and
Chloe!) for a walk around the
reservoir on a Monday and
have impressed us with how
calm and sensible they can





DOSBARTH BROGA



Dosbarth Broga have been learning all about the Grand Canyon and the effects of erosion on the landscape. Here they are conducting an experiment to see if they could recreate erosion in the classroom.

RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS



Human Rights Day - 10th December.
We're continuing to learn all about our rights and the rights of the child and will be celebrating Human Rights Day on December the 10th. All the learners at the Court School are interested in knowing their rights and learning about others in this country and around the world who are not always afforded those rights.